
 

                                         

Harvest Festival 

A huge thank you for all the harvest donations 

that were given in for our trip to St Nicholas church 

on Tuesday afternoon. All donations were gratefully  

received and will help support those less fortunate  

who use the local foodbank. It was great to see so many parents 

and carers at the church enjoying the harvest service! 

 

SHOWCASE WRITE! 

This week saw the first 

Writer’s Showcase of the 

academic year, where chil-

dren were given the oppor-

tunity to show off what 

they have learnt in English 

by planning and writing 

their own adventure story! 

 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to all the parents/
carers who have attended par-
ents evening this week. It has 

been great to meet so many of 
you. If you have not yet made 
an appointment to meet your 

child’s class teacher, please 
don’t hesitate to speak to the 

school office. 

Our final parents evening is on 
Tuesday 2nd October. 

 

It’s not fair! 
 

This week Year 5 have been developing their 
skills working scientifically. The children were 

asked to investigate which nappy absorbed the 
most liquid to help parents decide which one 

they should buy. 

In groups, the children had to plan and carry 
out a comparative investigation making sure 

they controlled as many variables as possible in 
order to obtain the most reliable results. 

Recommended Read! 
Our current guided reading text 
and a firm favourite in Year 5. 
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